Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

Don’t forget that if your child is feeling sick at all, including a headache or stomachache, please
keep them at home. As always, please call the school if you have a question. We will be happy to
help.

Our annual Fall PTA Fundraiser will kick off this week. As you know, our PTA raises money to
support students and teachers in the classroom. As a result of the pandemic, the PTA has not
been able to raise any funds over the last year, so we are hoping for a successful sale. Also, if
you have not already done so, please join the PTA. Links are available on our website and social
media pages.

Students will begin using their OneCard this week. We will distribute cards and start practicing
on Monday and students will bring their cards home on Tuesday. Beginning Wednesday,
students will need to swipe their OneCard to enter the building and will need to wear them at all
times when at school.

Girls' volleyball and boys' soccer play at home on Wednesday this week against Northwest
Middle School and Football plays at Simeon Stadium in High Point on Wednesday against
Welborn.

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



